Lisa Foley

From: Karl Okorn <Karl.Okorn@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 17 March 2017 4:40 PM

To: Lisa Foley

Subject: Amendment to DA-415/2014/B

Reference is made to the recent submission to Council from the Sydney West Central Planning Panel regarding the
planning assessment report associated with modification application DA-415/2014/B. Please be advised that this
report included a typographical error in relation to the commentary included wihtin the public interest section of
the report. The text prepared a part of the assessment was intended to read as follows:

The public interest is served by permitting the orderly and economic development of land, in a manner that is
sensitive to the surrounding environment and has regard to the reasonable amenity expectations of surrounding land
users. In view of the foregoing analysis it is considered that the proposed modification(s), if carried out subject to the
conditions set out in the recommendation below, will have no significant adverse impacts on the public interest.

| trust this clarifies Councils position on the matter.
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